
 
June 18, 2018 

Ms. Kirsten Walli        Sent Via Email and RESS 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge St. 

Toronto, ON 

BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

RE: Energy+ 2018 Cost of Service (EB-2018-0028)- Intervenor Status Request   

Dear Ms. Walli,  

Brantford Power Inc. (“BPI”) is writing to request intervenor status for the above-referenced case. In its application, 

Energy+ has proposed a new embedded distributor rate class specific to BPI, which will impact BPI and its 

customers. BPI therefore requests intervenor status with the intention to participate in all aspects of this proceeding, 

including the settlement conference, should there be one.  

BPI understands that it is not eligible to seek cost awards.  

BPI requests that electronic copies of any further materials in this case be sent to the following BPI representatives: 

Brian D’Amboise, CPA, CA, 

Chief Financial Officer and Vice President Corporate Services 

Brantford Power Inc. 

Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8 

Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5133 

bdamboise@brantford.ca 

 

and; 

  

Oana Stefan 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs (Interim) 

Brantford Power Inc. 

Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8 

Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5477 

ostefan@brantford.ca 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Oana Stefan 

 

Oana Stefan 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs (Interim) 

Brantford Power Inc. 

Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8 

Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5477 

ostefan@brantford.ca 

 

CC:   Sarah Hughes, CFO Energy+, shughes@energyplus.ca;  

Paul Kwasnik, CEO and President, Brantford Power, pkwasnik@brantford.ca 

Brian D’Amboise, CFO, Brantford Power, bdamboise@brantford.ca 
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